Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Randy Poe, Superintendent
From:  Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources
Date:
September 25, 2015
Re:
Supplemental Pay for Inter-School Courier/Receiver
As part of our on-going review of job descriptions and compensation, HR recently reviewed the Inter-School Courier/Receiver (Pony Driver) position. The review is timely because the position is currently vacant. Currently, this position is paid at G6 with a $0.86 per hour supplement. We have no other positions that have this level of supplemental pay. The job description does not contain any special skills and the only license required is a regular driver’s license, not a CDL. 

 

Human Resources recommends eliminating the $0.86 per hour supplement and pay this position as a straight G6 so that it aligns with pay for similar positions.
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